
THIS MONTH’S SUPER 
LEARNERS:
Ezra Butler- He has been 
incredibly resilient in his first 
month at school and has had 
such a positive attitude towards 
learning! Well done you!
Zackary- He tries his hardest 
every single day with every 
single task. Mr. Linwood is very 
impressed with him. Well done, 
you!

We have started our first Talk for Writing

unit and have learned about journey

stories following the book structure of

‘The Snail and the Whale’. Ask your

children at home who their innovated

characters are and which setting they

have chosen. How adventurous!

IN YEAR 2
In Kings and Fitzwilliam Classes,

children have been busy working

on place value this first month.

They have worked on partitioning

two digit numbers, counted up to

100 in 1s and 10s and have even

compared 2 digit numbers using

<,> and = (smaller than, greater

than and equal to). What a great

start!

Trying to link our snail unit

with Science, children have

been looking at habitats and

microhabitats. Can they

remember what the difference

between these two is?

What are the basic needs

animals require in order to

survive?


